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Mr. Robert Finamore,  

Division Chief, Foreign Air Carrier Licensing,  

Director, Office of International Aviation 

 

U.S. Department of Transportation 

Washington DC20590 

 

 

Subject:  Statement of Reciprocity for AD-HOC ALL Cargo Charter Operation 

 

 

Dear Mr. Finamore, 

 

The Civil Aviation Authority of Israel (CAAI) hereby confirms that the State of Israel, on 

the basis of reciprocity, will approve requests from US-designated airlines to perform fifth 

and seventh freedom AD-HOC ALL Cargo Charter operations on the understanding that 

the US Government will approve similar requests from Israel-designated airlines. 

 

 

 
 

 

  

  

Economic & International Affairs Division 

No.    0000217-2020-3020-4000  Phone:  972.3.9774520 

Date:  .2020.0628  Fax:      972.3.9774594 

 donyehiyai@mot.gov.il 

Respectfully, 

 

Ishay Don Yehiya 

 

 

 

Director,  Economic & International 
Affairs Division  

 


